
 
 
 
Mr Ben Farrant   Our ref: P18-492-L01 
Planning Officer  
London Borough of Camden  
5 Pancras Square  
London  
N1C 4AG  

22nd January 2019 
 

 

 
 
 

Dear Ben,   
  

Re: Land adjacent to 1 St John’s Wood Park, London, NW8 6QS – Amendments to 2018/4763/P Relocation 
of Plant – Noise Assessment Statement of Conformity 

   
Hepworth Acoustics have reviewed the effects of the proposed amendments, and relocation of plant, as 
indicated on DWG: MLUK-673-A-P-XX-4136-R01, to the scheme tested for planning application 2018/4763/P and 
any material departure from the noise assessment submitted as part of the aforementioned planning 
application. 

The proposed amendments and plant location do not affect the noise assessment; Report No: P18-492-R01, 
October 2018, and the conclusions remain valid. 

Yours sincerely, 
For Hepworth Acoustics Ltd 

 

 

Thomas Bailess MEng MIOA 
Principal Consultant 


